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Dear Sir/Madam,

After the July 1983 pogrom in Sri Lanka, you are aware
that a number of Tamils arrived in Britain as Refugees

and are alfraid to return home.

Recently the British Government has taken the view that
the situation in Sri lanka has returned to normal and

are refusing to accept their clainms as Refugees.

Many Human Rights Organisations and Pressure Groups
along with politicinns arce now fighting against the
decision of the British Government. Tamil ITnpformation
Centrc is receiving large reauecsts by Human Rights Orga~-
nication, Media and Politicians for information and

comments on the present situation in Sri Lanka.

lnst week the Fastern Eye of the 1MT visited our Centre
and intervicwed us on the sitnation in Sri lLanka.

This picce will be shown on Tucsday, the 7th of February,
1084 on Channel 4 at 11.00 P.M.

As a subscriber we would like you to view this programme

and we welcome your comments.

Thanking vou. h
(%QAL fairhful Ly,
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